
 

 

Temporary stop change for Routes 88 and 95  
 
Due to the current closure of Bicentennial Park, buses for routes 88 Dickson and 95 Spring Hill will temporarily 
pick up passengers on 7th Avenue at Harrison Street until further notice. The buses will continue to WeGo 
Central as scheduled.  
 
For more information, please call Customer Care at 615-862-5950 weekdays from 6:30 a.m. to 8 p.m., 
Saturdays from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. and Sundays from 10:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

            ADA Coordinator: 615-862-5950 

 


